BRANSCOMBE C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 07/07 22 Friday 16th February 2007

Contact Telephone Numbers

A reminder that we must have at least 3 local telephone numbers for each child. There have been several times recently when we have been unable to contact parents or an appropriate adult because we have had insufficient numbers. Please check with Dawn if you only have 2 contact telephone numbers. Also if you have changed your mobile recently please do let us know.

Nits



Please check your child's head as we have had some cases of nits in school today.

Parents of Class 1

On Wednesday 28th February we would like to invite you to come and experience our science circus activities. The children have worked very hard on these during the last few weeks and would like to show you the activities, talk about their understanding and demonstrate their follow up work. Refreshments will be available. Please drop in any time between 2.15 and 3.15. We look forward to seeing you. Mrs Holman would also like to thank all the parents who have helped with the science work over the last few weeks.

Easter 2007

You will be aware that Shrove Tuesday this year falls during half term and therefore we cannot have Pancake Races on the day itself. We are planning to hold an end of term Easter celebration which will include a Church Service and pancake races. More details to follow after half term.

Exeter Chiefs Rugby

We have been told that Exeter Chiefs Youth Section is looking for players from Year 2 to Year 7. If you are interested please see the poster in the school notice board.

Sainsbury's Vouchers

Sainsbury's are currently giving out Active Kids' Vouchers which we are collecting. There is a box in the entrance hall to place these in. Last year we were able to buy lots of playtime and PE equipment for the children to use. Please ask your friends and family to collect the vouchers too!

Have a really fun half term holiday!



Parents Evening - Monday 5th March between 5.30-7pm and Tuesday 6th March between 3.30-5.30pm.
(If you haven't yet returned the slip please ensure you bring it on the Monday after half term – a spare form is printed below!)

PTFA Meeting - Wednesday 7th March at 7.15pm in school.

BRANSCOMBE C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL

PARENTS' EVENING

PLEASE RETURN BY FRIDAY 16TH FEBRUARY

We will be holding two parents' evenings shortly after half term so that you can discuss your child's progress with their Class teacher.

These will be held on Monday $5^{\rm th}$ March between 5.30pm and 7.00pm and Tuesday $6^{\rm th}$ March between 3.30pm and 5.30pm.

Please fill in the slip below to indicate which day you would prefer and return this by Friday 16th February. We will then send a confirmation slip informing you of your appointment time.

Name of child	
I wish to make an ap	ppointment to see my child's teacher on
Monday 5 th March	yes/no
Tuesday 6 th March	yes/no
Signed	